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Lent is fast approaching with Ash Wednesday next week.  
Easter for western Christians this year is as early as it can be. 
Eastern Orthodox Christians will keep Easter Day on 1st May    
in 2016.  Lent is often a time when Christians will give up   
something they enjoy, some simple pleasure such as            
chocolate or wine, as a symbolic remnant of  the ancient         

custom of fasting.   All religious traditions fast, that is refrain from some foods 
at some times (not usually all food) as a way of learning to focus on what 
matters most. 
 

At the same time it is a good discipline to take up something extra; to read a 
spiritual book or join a study group, or simply turn off the tv and radio and let 
the silence speak. In the quiet we can learn not to be so distracted by the 
things around us and to keep your inner eye on Jesus who will show us our 
dead edges and call us to new life.  

Colleen OõReilly 

§ CƛǊǎǘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ 
Returns Sunday 7 February  
 

§ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ¦ƴƛƻƴ 
Tuesday February 2nd at 
Noon in the North Room. 
 

§ tƻŜǘǊȅ DǊƻǳǇ  
Monday February 8th at   
1pm in the North Room  
 

§ {ƘǊƻǾŜ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ tŀƴŎŀƪŜǎ 

February 9th, Churchyard 
Lawn.  6 to 7pm  
 

§ tŀǊƛǎƘ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ aŜŜǝƴƎ 
Tuesday February 9th at  
7:30pm in North Room 
 

§  /ŀōǊƛƴƛ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ  
Eucharist Tuesday  
February 16th at 11am    
All welcome. Cabrini Chapel 
 
 
 

§ CǊƛŘŀȅ [ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ DǊƻǳǇ 
February 19th at Noon in              
the North Room.   

 
 

§ {ǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ /ŀŦŞ    
Tuesday February 23rd, 
6:30pm at GiorgioΩs .                       
Dr June Factor -                                 
Children in Detention 
 

Recommended Lenten Reading 
!ƭƭ ōƻƻƪǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ {ǘ tŜǘŜǊΩǎ .ƻƻƪǊƻƻƳ 

¢ŜƭΥ  фссо тпут  ǿǿǿΦǎǘǇŜǘŜǊǎΦƻǊƎΦŀǳ  9ƳŀƛƭΥ ōƻƻƪǊƻƻƳϪǎǘǇŜǘŜǊǎΦƻǊƎΦŀǳ   

 

¢ƘŜ [ƛǧƭŜ .ƻƻƪ ƻŦ [Ŝƴǘ 
Compiled by Canon Arthur 
Howells (William Collins) 

$13.00 
¢ƘŜ [ƛǧƭŜ .ƻƻƪ ƻŦ [Ŝƴǘ is a 
collection of readings from 

some of the most                
celebrated modern-day 

spiritual writers, with                
passages specially selected 
for each of the forty days of 

Lent. 

¢ƘŜ ¢ƘƛƴƎǎ IŜ /ŀǊǊƛŜŘ 
by Stephen Cottrell 

$24.95 
Bishop Stephen Cottrell 
brings home, vividly and 
poignantly, the physical 

reality of the passion story. 
This is a book to stimulate 

thought, provoke            
discussion and create space 

for contemplation. 

¢ƘŜ ¢ƘƛƴƎǎ IŜ {ŀƛŘ 
by Stephen Cottrell 

$22.95 
The follow-up to the author's     
¢ƘŜ ¢ƘƛƴƎǎ IŜ /ŀǊǊƛŜŘ, this book             
explores the post-resurrection 

sayings of Jesus. The meaning and 
significance of the resurrection, 
how it was first communicated 

and how it is communicated to us 
today, are explored by piecing 
together the sayings of Jesus. 

http://www.stgeorgesmalvern.org/
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Profile:   Charles Tegner 

Baptisms 

Funerals & Memorials 
§ John Richard Sylva died 3 January 2016   Funeral 15 January 2016  
§ Greta Marion Daly died 11 January 2016   Funeral 16 January 2016  

²Ƙŀǘ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴ ŀǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƛƴ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ŘƛŘ ƛǘ ǎǘŀǊǘΚ     In 2004 my wife,     
Merrin, died of the incurable   disease Multiple Myeloma. Her Memorial Service was 
held at St GeorgeΩs just after Easter that year. She had discussed with me a wish to     
contribute, in some way, back to society in appreciation of her life enjoyed in             
Melbourne, but she died before arrangements could be set up. I decided to establish a 
Private Charitable Trust,    The Merrin Foundation, in her memory. The Foundation is 
managed by a trustee company of which I, with two of her close friends are the         
directors. The Foundation generates its own income from investments and the income 
is distributed to organisations that have Deductible Gift Recipient status and are       
working in three categories being:-  
1.  Social issues with major emphasis on early intervention in the areas of homelessness and poverty; harmful         
addictive behaviours; depression and suicide prevention; employment, mentoring, training, education and 
medical care. 
2.  Medical issues particularly in support of research towards the cure and patient treatment of multiple          
myeloma where we have established The Merrin Research Fellowship at the Alfred Hospital. We are                    
particularly interested in providing Venture Grants towards high risk research work, where it is usual that only 
the philanthropic sector invests until a program moves from άblue skyέ to άhigh probability of a new break 
throughέ – in this area we currently support the Cancer Council of Victoria on a specific 3 year program also 
targeting multiple myeloma.  Contributions are also made for medical equipment supplied to some hospitals. 
3.  The enhancement or protection of the natural environment, heritage and animal welfare. Since Merrin was 
an amateur ornithologist we support a program at Zoos Victoria, Healesville, in support of endangered                 
Victorian species, in this case the Yellow Helmeted Honeyeater, VictoriaΩs bird emblem. These are bred in                    
captivity and periodically released to the wild in Yellingbo Park. Our support has included video surveillance of 
nesting birds and egg survival, radio trackers and survival training against predator approach when released.  
In 1989 there were only 15 breeding pairs in the wild, and in the world; the number of birds in the wild has 
increased to 168 and there is now every chance that they will be saved from extinction.   
Iƻǿ ŘƻŜǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ ƛƴƅǳŜƴŎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴΚ 
 I am always guided by the response to my question άWhat would Jesus have done?έ The answer being that 
Jesus would help anyone in need, without discrimination. This is reflected in our Vision Statement.  

§ Izabelle Masika Yenga  child of Yumbi Yenga Yenga & Damalie Ayebale  13 December 2015  
§ Adeline Lavender Burt  child of Matthew and Tracy Burt        20 December 2015  
§ Leonardo Jebadiah Burt child of Matthew and Tracy Burt        20 December 2015   
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